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World Environment Day is celebrated on June 5th every year 

to address the environmental problems the world is facing at 

present and spread awareness about the need to protect our 

environment. 

As a part of Environment Club, the students of  D.A.V Public School ,Thane  under 

the leadership of Principal, Ms.Simmi Juneja, participated in the ‘Free from Plastic 

Drive’ in a joint venture with Samarth Bharat Vyasapeeth (NGO) and TMC as a part 

of Project Revitalization for proper reprocessing or disposal of plastics. 

 

All the students from grades 3 to 10 enthusiastically participated in this drive, by 

taking part in various activities like debate on plastic pollution, plastic collection, 

disposal and Waste into Wealth. They collected and deposited the plastic waste of all 

kinds from their homes in the large plastic collecting units. 

REPORT 



 

As a part of ‘Free from Plastic Drive’ the Environment Club had placed large 

plastic collecting units on both A and B wings from floors 1 to 5 to facilitate the easy 

disposal of the plastics collected by the students. 

Auxiliary staff provided a great support in collection and storing of the plastic waste 

during the drive. 

 

On 30th June ,2022 awareness programme on plastic waste was organized by the 

school. School Principal, Cultural Coordinators and Mr. Bhatu Sawant CEO of 

Samarth Bharath Vyasapeeth graced the occasion.                                                                           



Mr. Bhatu explained the recycling process of the plastic which is made into crude oil 

to the students and also spoke about how his NGO and TMC are working towards 

making Thane plastic free. 

Students participated in awareness campaign through placards and speeches on 

plastic pollution and proper disposal of plastics. 

The collected plastic waste was packed in carton boxes to be handed over to the 

NGO. The NGO received the plastic waste from the school which was sent to the 

recycling unit in their vehicle. 

 

The Free from Plastic Drive was a huge success as many students participated and 

created awareness on plastic pollution. 
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